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I STRONGLY URGE you to vote OUGHT NOT TO PASS on LD128, An Act to
support permitting of certain multifamily housing developments under ‘the site
location of development laws. This appears to be legislation to increase the number
of multi-family housing units we have in Maine. I do not think we need to encourage
large buildings that hold many people in every possible area we can find in Maine.
Maine is primarily a rural state, and it is wonderful. Like the saying goes, "This is
land made by God, why turn it on fire (or cut down trees and turn fields into housing
developments) and make it look like HXXX!" This is the reason so many of our farms
have disappeared. We have made it nearly impossible to earn a living on a farm. We
are losing our heritage along with our farms and wilderness. We cut down mountains
for windmills and fill farmlands with solar panels. Now we want to add more
multi-units! Units that will stretch our already small resources to the max and
beyond! I say, don't turn our open spaces into housing units to look like the old
Brunswick Naval Station. It's a disgrace! Thank you for voting OUGHT NOT TO
PASS on LD128. Your grandchildren and great grandchildren will be very
THANKFUL, as will 1.



